
Brothers and Sisters, 

Your Executive Board has unanimously approved a negotiated 1-Year Contract 
Extension. As promised by your executive board, “We will negotiate a contract, 
and have it ratified by all”; and Today we are in the process of coordinating a 
mailing to every member in good standing for YOUR VOTE. Expect the mailing 
to reach all your mailboxes by late next week. We have set a date for return 
postmarked no later than May 4th, so please vote quick and get them back ASAP.  

Click Here For Local 22’s Website 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In the meantime, this morning we have posted this contract, just as the mailing will 
be going out, on our website for all to see. Sign into the website and in the 
“Members” section, under the “Contract” tab, and click on the “1 Year Contract 
Extension Mailing”. In your mailing there will be a self-addressed stamped return 
envelope with a voting sheet to be submitted. Please only return the voting sheet in 
order to ensure correct postage. 

 

IN Brotherhood 

 

https://iaff22.org/Home.aspx

